
Town of West Boylston 

Finance and CIB Committee 

Meeting of May 20, 2019 
 
A meeting of Fincom and CIB was convened at 6:45 pm in the Cafeteria at West 
Boylston High School.  Attending were Chris Berglund, Paul Bohnson, Ray Bricault 
and Bill Fay.      
 
The minutes of the meeting on May 7 were approved by a vote of 4-0. 
 
Article 6 from the Town Meeting Warrant was discussed.  Additional information on 
the Fire Department and Town Counsel were provided by Mr. Bricault.  Motion to 
approve by C. Berglund and seconded by Mr. Fay; approved 4-0 
 
Discussed proposed comments on Articles 25 & 26.  Comments were well worded 
and reasonable. 
 
Mr. Bricault asked about CIB spreadsheet update…updates are yet to be completed. 
 
FISP meeting follow-up was discussed.  The committee was enthusiastic about how 
the FISP responded to the topic of the buildings maintenance and conditions 
throughout the Town. 
 
Recruitment was discussed. 
 
Next meeting was scheduled for Thursday July 11. 
 
Meeting was continued to Town Meeting at 6:59. 
 
 
 
Chris Berglund 
Secretary of the meeting 
 


